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8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Residential – PGL, Caythorpe Court Multi Activity Centre 
 
Thank you for the consent form for your child to attend the Year 6 residential to 
Caythorpe Court in October. 
 
I have attached a medical form for completion and would ask that you return it to school 
by Friday 15th September.  
 
A clothing list is also attached. Please ensure that you follow the notes carefully. 
Generally, ‘oldish’ clothing should be brought which is warm and waterproof. Clothing 
should be named to avoid losses. A reusable drinks bottle is needed clearly labelled 
with your child’s name. 
 
The coach will be leaving school on Monday 6th November at 10am. Children should 
arrive at school at the normal time and will do school work as usual prior to leaving. 
Children prone to travel sickness should take an anti-sickness pill before departing 
and bring one in a sealed named envelope to give to the teacher for the return journey, 
along with any other medication included on the medical form. 
Children are expected back in school on Friday 10th November by 1pm at which time 
they will have a packed lunch brought from the Centre to eat. A text will be sent out to 
confirm that the children have arrived at school and eaten their lunch. If you would like 
to collect your child before 3.15pm we are happy for you to then do so.  
 
Final payment for this trip should have been made by 31st August 2023. 
 
Mobile phones are not allowed at the Centre. If brought, they will be confiscated.  
 
Staff will send a text to confirm arrival at the centre and also each morning, to update 
you on how things are going.  However, there will not be any other contact or 
information shared with parents whilst we are away (except in emergency 
circumstances) This is because the site is quite remote with very little connectivity or 
wifi.  A member of staff would have to leave the children on a regular basis to access 
wifi at the main reception/office to upload images.  We believe it is better and safer for 
the adults to remain with the children. Please be assured that staff will take lots of 
photos which we will share (either on the school website or Google Classroom) when 
we return to school. 
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Reminder: If your child wishes to bring pocket money, it must be in a named 
purse/wallet (£10 maximum).  
 
If you have any questions or queries about this visit or there is any way we can help 
further, do please contact me at school. 
 
We look forward to a full and enjoyable visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss L Nicklin 
Class Teacher 


